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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In the Summer term the reception children will be learning about new growth and the changing of  
seasons. To support this topic, we would like the children to experience a trip to Hengistbury Head 
Education Centre. This is an amazing opportunity for the children to learn first-hand about some  
of our native animals and their lifecycles.  
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 22nd May 2024.  The coach will leave at 9:00am so please  
ensure children are in school on time to go on the trip.  The children will be back for the end of  
the day and pick up time will be 3:10pm as usual.  Any children who would usually have a hot  
meal through Chartwells will have their meal converted to a packed lunch. 
 
To cover the costs of the trip and transport, we are asking for a payment of £8 per child.  This should  
be paid via your MCAS account.  When you pay online through MCAS for the transport cost, you  
are giving consent for your child to attend. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Woodford 
EYFS Lead 
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